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Burke, Ruth A

From: David Smith <dls.smith7@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 11:29 AM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Too Big

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear DEP, 

I have avoided comment up until now but now I it is time to voice my concerns.  

Early on in the debate regarding the water discharge from the plant the point was made 

comparing the amount of water in Penobscot Bay to the amount of water released into the Bay by 

Nordic. At first this argument swayed me toward thinking that the discharge would be no 

problem. It would be like putting a drop of water warm water in many gallons of cold water and 

mixing it up.  No problem, right?  

But this is not a good argument..... The discharge will not become thoroughly mixed with the large 

volume of water in the Bay. In fact there is little know about how the discharge will be mixed with 

the Bay water.....  

Sincerely, 

David Smith 

5 Seaview Terrace 

Belfast, ME 

04915 


